



Extended Care Newsletter



January 2024

Other news

What have we been up to?

Our extended care kids had a great countdown to Christmas Break, the afternoon students got to decorate (and eat) their own sugar cookies, play with sprinkles, and solve new puzzles. We missed them over the New Year!

Coming into the New Year, our kids had a blast with our Activity days! We went to Jump and Rockingham Park. They had fun with the Park's zipline, roundabout, and swings. Then, they continued their adventurous day jumping and playing dodgeball. The next day the kids enjoyed playing both inside and outside at ACA followed by an afternoon of watching a movie and snacking. We're looking forward to great adventures on our Activity Days February 19 and March 4th. Be sure to use the QR code to register.

Anything New?

We have an improved pick up system here at ACA. If you pick up your child(ren) before 4:30 please bring their Extended Care card or your I.D to the Front Office, it is necessary for you to ring the doorbell before being let in. This is nothing new. If you pick up your student after 4:30 please bring your Extended Care card or I.D to the Multipurpose room, you must ring the doorbell and be authorized in order to be let in. This is an updated policy to ensure your students are safe throughout the day. If you do not have an Extended Care card don't worry! You can contact Gigi White (gwhite@acavirginia.org) to have multiple made.

Extended Care would like to welcome our new staff employee Ms. Crystal, she is a PK3 aide and an excellent addition to our Extended Care staff. Mrs. Crystal will be welcoming students in the morning beginning at 6:30. Mr. Biller, Ms. White, and Ms. Boan will be providing care for your child(ren) in the afternoons. Our team ensures your kids are having fun and staying safe with no compromise. Ms. White will be taking over our Extended Care newsletter and any questions for Extended Care matters.We can't wait to see the Lord grow our ministry, thank you for supporting us through this endeavor.

Important Dates

February 1-28: Share the Love Fundraiser

Activity Day 02/19: Ice Skating at Generations Park. Please sign up with the link provided.

Activity Day 03/04: Zeus Theater.





ACA Front Office 7:30 am-4:30 pm please call 540-324-8992

Extended Care Program 6:15 am-7:30 am or 4:30-6:00 pm please call 540-942-5840

Reminders

If you arrive for pick up prior to 4:30 PM, please use the main entrance to ACA.

If you arrive AFTER 4:30 PM, please use the multipurpose door (2 doors down from the main office).

To help expedite pick up, please utilize your Extended Care Pick Up Card. Also, any adult picking up a child will be asked to show a driver's license IF THEY DO NOT have the Extended Care pick up card.